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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 12:25 PM
To: 'Lynn Babicka'
Cc: kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us
Subject: RE: Request to get electric service from FP &L

Good afternoon Mr. and Mrs. Babicka, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lynn Babicka [mailto:lpbabicka@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 12:23 PM 
To: Brown@psc.state.fl.us; Brise@psc.state.fl.us; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office 
of Commissioner Patronis; Records Clerk; kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
Subject: Request to get electric service from FP &L 
 
Dear all,   
This is a simple request to have Florida Power and Light provide electric service for me and my neighbors in Indian River 
Shores.  Thank you,  Lynn and Jerry Babicka, 360 Island Creek Dr., Indian River Shores,  32963 
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